
 

 

 

 

 

 

PBBA 2016-2017 SEASON KICK-OFF MEETING 

The Prairie Boys Basketball Association will be holding an information night on Monday 

September 19th at 6:30 PM in the high school presentation room for all current 

teams/players/parents as well as all who are interested in learning more about the 

PBBA and participating in the PBBA competitive leagues for the upcoming 2016-2017 

season. 

 
The Prairie Basketball Association supports a Competitive Program for boys 2nd-8th 

grades and intended for athletes interested in further developing their basketball skills 

through additional practice, skill development sessions and participation in area 

basketball leagues and tournaments. 

The main goal of the Prairie Basketball Association is “to build, support and sustain a 

competitive basketball program at Prairie High School through the development of 

players and the support of parents.” 

This meeting will be held in the High School Presentation Room beginning at 6:30 

PM is for all current and interested players and their parents the agenda will be as 

follows: 

1) Mission of the PBBA 

2) 2016-2017 Season 

3) Registration Process 

4) Coach/Player Development 

5) Gym Time Schedules 

6) Skill Sessions/Open Gyms 

7) 2016-2017 Fee Structure 

8) Shoot-Out Tournament 

9) Parent Involvement 

For additional information, please check out our website at www.prairiebasketball.com 

 

Hope to see you there! 

http://www.prairiebasketball.com/

